
Brian Tracy is Chairman and CEO of Brian Tracy International, a company
specializing in the training and development of individuals and organizations.

Brian's goal is to help you achieve your personal and business goals faster and
easier than you ever imagined.

Brian Tracy has consulted for more than 1,000 companies and addressed more than
5,000,000 people in 5,000 talks and seminars throughout the US, Canada and 55
other countries worldwide. As a Keynote speaker and seminar leader, he addresses
more than 250,000 people each year. 

He has studied, researched, written and spoken for 30 years in the fields of
economics, history, business, philosophy and psychology. He is the top selling
author of over 45 books that have been translated into dozens of languages.

He has written and produced more than 300 audio and video learning programs,
including the worldwide, best-selling Psychology of Achievement, which has been
translated into more than 20 languages.

He speaks to corporate and public audiences on the subjects of Personal and
Professional Development, including the executives and staff of many of America's
largest corporations. His exciting talks and seminars on Leadership, Selling, Self-
Esteem, Goals, Strategy, Creativity and Success Psychology bring about immediate
changes and long-term results.

Prior to founding his company, Brian Tracy International, Brian Tracy was the
Chief Operating Officer of a $265 million dollar development company. He has had
successful careers in sales and marketing, investments, real estate development
and syndication, importation, distribution and management consulting. He has
conducted high level consulting assignments with several billion-dollar plus c...

Testimonials

Brian Tracy

“Brian has inspired so many to pursue their dreams and to break the constraints
of self-doubt. I would encourage anyone interested in expanding and developing
their abilities to learn from this master and to open their minds to his good
words.”

- Manulkin, Glaser & Bennett.

“Your power of motivation has helped us to form our personalities and given us
strength to accomplish and DO anything we want. You say to be like the people
that you want to be like, do the things that they do. Well you are on our
imaginary team. We imagine consulting you before every matter, and I have
learned more from your videos and books than I ever learned in school or
anywhere else for that matter.”

- K & G Ventures.

Speech Topics

Sales

Personal Growth

Peak Performance

Motivation

Leadership

Creativity

http://executivespeakersmanagement.com/speaker/946/Brian-Tracy
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